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10/23/2009

  
From: d self [mailto:whiskeygirl_20_2004@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2009 1:38 PM 
To: PSC Info (Public Info Email Address) - PSC 
Subject: cancellation request 
  
I RICK WEAVER SENT A REQUEST TO CHANGE ELECTRIC SUPPLIERS FROM SAC OSAGE 
ELECTRIC TO KANSAS CITY POWER AND LIGHTS. CASE NUMBER BEING EO-2010-0097. 
  
I WOULD LIKE TO CANCEL THAT REQUEST AND STAY WITH SAC OSAGE ELECTRIC. 
THEREFORE I DO NOT WANT TO CHANGE MY ELECTRIC SUPPLIER TO KANSAS CITY POWER 
AND LIGHTS. FOR MORE INFORMATION IF NEEDED PLEASE EMAIL ME OR GIVE ME A CALL 
AT 660-924-1165 THANK YOU. 
  


